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NGE Achieves 100% Participation in the 
Investing in Justice Campaign
For the fifth consecutive year, 100% of our firm’s 
attorneys made personal contributions to The Chicago 
Bar Foundation’s Investing in Justice Campaign. This 
unique campaign – the largest of its kind in the country – 
raises funds to provide critical legal assistance to tens of 
thousands of local people in need, with contributions 
going directly to more than 30 local pro bono and legal 
aid organizations in the Chicagoland area.

Click here to learn more about our Corporate Social 
Responsibility efforts.

https://www.nge.com/Our-Story/Corporate-Social-Responsibility

